
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor Mitchell for answer by 

the Convener of the Regulatory 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 19 September 2019 

  Please could the Convener confirm: 

Question (1) How much the Licensing Department has charged in fees 

related to taxis and PHCs -  

(i) so far this year, and 

(ii) over each the previous five years? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How much the Licensing Department spent in relation to 

enforcement of taxis and PHCs -  

(i) so far this year, and 

(ii) over each the previous five years? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How many enforcement actions have been taken in relation 

to taxis and PHCs -  

(i) so far this year, and 

(ii) over each the previous five years? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


